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incidents which are attended by multiple FRNSW vehicles, again it is not clear how the charging will 
work in these cases (when only one appliance is necessary). 

Affordability of electricity services is always a concern as Essential Energy customers pay the highest 
network charges in the State (due to our large network and low number of customers). Any increase in 
our operating costs get added directly onto customers network charges, so the cost burden will be 
borne at that level - exacerbating the affordability issue. We urge IPART to consider this ultimate 
impact and whether this is the intended consequence. 

Overall, Essential Energy suggests that IPART reconsider the economic benefit of whether Essential 
Energy should be charged for wires down incidents. Given the additional administration burden and 
costs,  and electricity affordability concerns, we suggest that the 
current FRNSW practice of not charging Essential Energy for wires down continues. 

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact our Network Regulation Manager, Mary-
Clare Crowley on  or via  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Chantelle Bramley 
Executive General Manager Corporate Affairs 




